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Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which:

Directs Department of Transportation to establish Oregon Yellow Dot Program.

Directs department to issue yellow dot folders to participants in program.

Authorizes emergency medical services provider, following motor vehicle accident or
medical emergency, to access glove compartment of motor vehicle to which yellow
dot decal is affixed for purpose of finding participant’s yellow dot folder.

Exempts property subject to forfeiture found incidental to emergency medical services
provider’s search of glove compartment for yellow dot folder from admissible
evidence in court proceeding.

Exempts participant’s personally identifiable information from disclosure under public
records laws.

Establishes Oregon Yellow Dot Program Account.

This appears to be a good idea to help emergency responders assist those
having medical emergencies in or around their cars.
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